JASPER COUNTY SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

The December 5th, 2019 Board of Directors meeting was called to order by Chairman, AC Pickens at 6:23 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  The meeting was held at the USDA Office in Newton.

Directors Present:  
AC Pickens, Shelah Bergbower, Randy Chapman, Matt Burgener, Ross Green, Jeff Ochs, Taylor Kerner
Staff Present:     
Brad Tarr & Lisa Holland
NRCS Staff Present:
Laura Klingler
Randy made a motion to accept the agenda & November minutes. Ross seconded the motion, motion carried.

Matt made a motion to approve the bills and receipts from November. Shelah seconded the motion, motion carried.   
The directors reviewed Brad and Lisa’s timesheets for November and Brad’s mileage for November.
REPORTS:

The board read through Brad, Lisa and Laura’s reports.
OLD BUSINESS:
Brad talked about Winter Training in Springfield that took place on Dec 3rd & 4th. Brad and Lisa went up for the day on Dec 4th.

Brad discussed the drill inspections with the board.  Drill #1’s cost for repair was $1400, Brad gave the approval to repair.  Drill #3 didn’t need any repairs.  Drill #2 came back with $4,300 in repairs needed.  The board wanted Brad to check to see what we could get out of a trade on this drill.

AC, Matt, and Ross were informed that their terms are up and would be up for election if they chose to run again in February. They all said that they intend to run for another term.
NEW BUSINESS:

Lisa handed out the meeting attended reports for the directors to look over before paying later this month.
The board was given the meeting schedule for 2020.

The board was informed of a Council 10 meeting on December 19th at 10:00 at Martin’s IGA in Effingham.  Randy, Taylor and AC are planning on attending.

Brad shared the equipment rental reports with the board. 

New funding sources/projects:         
OTHER BUSINESS:  
The board discussed the upcoming Cover Crop meeting Dec 12 in Effingham.  Randy and Brad are planning on attending.

Ross made a motion to adjourn at 7:11 p.m. Randy seconded the motion, motion carried.

The next meeting is scheduled for January 2nd at 6 p.m. 
Signed _________________________________
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